
From: Halvorson, Brian
To: Haddon, Stacey
Cc: Alarcon, Christie
Subject: FW: Safe Parking / Urge continuation of CPU process
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 2:58:59 PM

Stacey, public comment received for your distribution to the Council this evening on
this item.
 
Brian
 
From: Mark Jackson <mark.jackson.b8ft@statefarm.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 2:34 PM
To: Halvorson, Brian <b_halvorson@ci.lompoc.ca.us>
Subject: Safe Parking / Urge continuation of CPU process
 
Brian-
 
I’m urging you to consider keeping the CUP process attached to the Safe Parking program(s) in
Lompoc. 
 
Safe Parking, like most worthwhile programs, can only function well if it enjoys broad community
support.
Appropriate applicants have the best opportunity to successfully transition to permanent housing if
they are 
situated in locations the community has identified as  agreeable. 
 
Denying local residents input on issues that affect their daily lives and living environment is bad
policy-- and bad politics.
Further, doing so is likely to create antipathy toward the program, which  is not only unfair to its
participants, it is the
surest way to see the program fail.
 
Thanks for all you do- and thanks for listening.   
 
 
Mark Jackson
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